
Labour amendment to motion F - 24
th

 November 2014 

Amend the motion to delete struck-through words and insert underlined words: 

 

Lib Dem motion-24
th

 November 2014 

Mental Health 

This Council notes that:  

• Mental health issues will affect 1 in 4 people at some point in their lives. 

• That 54,000 people in Haringey will suffer from mental health issues. 

• 2,413 young people in Haringey will be affected by mental health issues. 

• Mental health issues shorten life expectancy by 15 to 20 years. 

This Council is concerned that the funding for the advocacy service run by Mind in Haringey 

is due to end in December after 23 years. This Council is also concerned that this could leave 

a gap in this vital service until the tendering process is complete. 

This council calls on the Government to recognise the fact Mental Health Trusts have lost 

£250 million in funding since 2012 and take immediate action to address the issues of 

unreasonable waiting times and travel for patients needing to access these vital services.  

This council further notes that the Liberal Democrats in Government: 

• have announced £120 million of extra funding for mental health 

• have introduced waiting times for talking therapies for the first time 

• £7m investment in NHS England to create 50 new inpatient beds for children and 

young people, and better case management 

This council calls on the Labour administration to take urgent action to ensure that an 

appropriate advocacy service is available for local people with mental health issues in 

January and commit the council to improving mental health services.  

This council further notes that across the country: 

• In 2012 mental health spending was cut in real terms for the first time in a decade, 

and the national survey that records investment in adult mental health services has 

been discontinued.  

• Mental Health Trusts have lost £250 million in funding since 2012.  

• Fewer than half of patients who seek help for anxiety and depression receive any 

treatment and for those patients who can access treatment waiting times are 

increasing  



• There are thousands fewer mental health nurses and hundreds fewer mental health 

doctors in the NHS. A recent Health Service Journal survey found 3,640 fewer nurses 

and 213 fewer doctors working in mental health in April this year compared to 

staffing levels two years ago 

This council calls on the Government to recognise the fact Mental Health Trusts have lost 

£250 million in funding since 2012 and take immediate action to address the issues of 

unreasonable waiting times and travel for patients needing to access these vital services.  

This Council resolves to write to the Secretary of State for Health, the Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt, 

to outline the Council’s concerns about this issue.  

Proposed by: Cllr Sarah Elliott Cllr Peter Morton 

Seconded by: Cllr Pippa Connor Cllr Liz McShane 

 

............................................................................................................................................ 

 

Amended motion to now read as follows:  

Labour amendment to motion F - 24
th

 November 2014 

Mental Health 

This Council notes that:  

• Mental health issues will affect 1 in 4 people at some point in their lives. 

• That 54,000 people in Haringey will suffer from mental health issues. 

• 2,413 young people in Haringey will be affected by mental health issues. 

• Mental health issues shorten life expectancy by 15 to 20 years. 

This council further notes that across the country: 

• In 2012 mental health spending was cut in real terms for the first time in a decade, 

and the national survey that records investment in adult mental health services has 

been discontinued.  

• Mental Health Trusts have lost £250 million in funding since 2012.  

• Fewer than half of patients who seek help for anxiety and depression receive any 

treatment and for those patients who can access treatment waiting times are 

increasing  

• There are thousands fewer mental health nurses and hundreds fewer mental health 

doctors in the NHS. A recent Health Service Journal survey found 3,640 fewer nurses 

and 213 fewer doctors working in mental health in April this year compared to 

staffing levels two years ago 



This council calls on the Government to recognise the fact Mental Health Trusts have lost 

£250 million in funding since 2012 and take immediate action to address the issues of 

unreasonable waiting times and travel for patients needing to access these vital services.  

This Council resolves to write to the Secretary of State for Health, the Rt Hon Jeremy Hunt, 

to outline the Council’s concerns about this issue.  

Proposed by: Cllr Peter Morton 

Seconded by: Cllr Liz McShane  

 

 

 


